
From: Genese Turner <Genese.Turner@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:07 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Veeta Nowell <Veeta.Nowell@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: BOE Approval for Travel: NACCHO 360 

 

Greetings Steve,  
 
I'm writing as follow up to confirm that I participated in the NACCHO in-person meeting in 
Atlanta, GA from July 18-21, 2022 . As indicated below, as an OT21-2103 Grant Recipient, 
NACCHO offered the conference and associated trainings at no cost to participants. 
Transportation to/from the conference, hotel stay, meals, and conference registration were all 
covered by NACCHO. 
 
Please note that Veeta Nowell was not able to attend, so I travel as the only participant tied to 
the OT21-2103 grant from Chicago.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Genese (Genny) Turner, MIPS 
Director, Health Equity and Strategic Partnerships 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
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